September 24, 2018

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
ATTN: C & H Draft Denial

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

To Whom It May Concern:

I am opposed to the draft denial of C & H Hog Farm's Regulation 5 Permit. The "deficiencies"
used by ADEQ are nothing more than a ruse to intentionally withhold a permit from this farm
family and an attempt to control those of us who live and work in Newton County.

ADEQ should only use sound scientific evidence from reputable and unbiased organizations and
proven best management practices in its determination for issuance of a permit. ADEQ should
not hold this farm to any higher standard than it has any other farms in this state. All waters of
this state are important...one body of water is not more important than any other. If the design
and management practices of other hog farms in the state are protective of the watersheds
they are in, then C & H's farm should be held to the same, but not higher, standards as other
farms.

Issue the permit.

Sincerely,
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Mr and Mrs* Clyde Ransom
2013 Wilson Springs Rd
Harrison, AR 72601-9589
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